
    Princess Margaret Public Sch      l 
 

351-13th Avenue East 
Prince Albert, Sask.  S6V 2N3  
Phone 306-763-5217 
Fax 306-764-5141 
Principal – Mr. Jaret Nelson 
Vice-Principal – Mrs. Jana Wilkie  
Secretary – Mrs. Loralee Kalinowski 

        lkalinowski@srsd119.ca 
Office hours:  8:30-11:50; 12:35-3:30 

April 2024 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

PK/K – Days as indicated 
1 
 

Easter Break 
No Classes 

 
 

2 
 

Easter Break 
No Classes 

3 
 

Easter Break 
No Classes 

 

4 
 

Easter Break 
No Classes 

5 
 

Easter Break 
No Classes 

8 
 

BP’s forms sent 
home 

 
Hotdog Sale 

PK 

9 
 
 

 
 

 
K 

10 
 
 

 
 

 
PK 

11 
 
 

 
 

 
K 

12 
Gr. 8 – 1:00  
Cheryl Ring 

 
BP’s orders due 

 
K 

15 
 
 
 
 
 
PK 

16 
 
 
 
 

 
K 

17 
BP’s hot lunch 

 
Badminton 

Xtravaganza 
 
PK 

18 
 

Badminton 
Xtravaganza 

 
 
K 

19 
 
 
 
 
 

22 
 

PLC Day 
No Classes 

 
 
PK 

23 
 
 
 
 
 
K 

24 
 
 
 
 
 
PK 

25 
 

 
 
 

 
K 

26 
 
 
 
 
 
K 

29 
 
 
School Board Tour 

 
 
PK 

30 
 
 

Pitch In Day (2:05) 
 
 
K 

   

 

      Our Playground is MELTING.  Please dress for the weather. 

 



 
 

Principal’s Message 
 
We survived the winter!  The snow and cold temperatures weren’t as harsh as other years so let’s hope 
the mild weather continues.  Hopefully, the snow melts away at a pace that does not create a massive 
pond in our schoolyard.  It is always a good idea to send your child with an extra set of clothes in their 
backpack just in case the puddles look too appealing. 
 
Thank you, parents, guardians, and caregivers, for attending parent-teacher progress conferences!  It 
was very well attended, and the conversations were so positive and beneficial for our students, as well 
as our school community.  Many of you noticed that we did not have a Book Fair this year, rest assured 
that we will have one during the week of our Spring Family Fun Night coming up in May. 
 
April will be an exciting month as we will have our kick-off assembly for our Walk-a-Thon, a grade 6 hot 
dog sale, a Boston Pizza Hot Lunch sale, and Cheryl Ring art with our gr. 8’s, gr. 8 tours of Carlton, 
Badminton Xtravaganza, and our Board of Directors will be touring our school.  So many incredible 
things are happening at PMPS! 
 
You may notice a few new faces in the building, we are hosting 4 SUNTEP practice teachers from April 
15 - May 10.  Sarah Spicer will be with Mrs. Sonya Tichkowsky in our PreK/K classroom, Laura 
Chasse-Carey will be in Grade 1 with Mrs. Megan Campbell, Christie Carpenter will be with Mrs. 
Michelle Hawreluik in Grade 4, and Erika Warkentine will be in Grade 7 with Mrs. Melissa Melnyk. 
 
Ms. Taylor Dupre has been doing a fantastic job creating our new grade two classroom for the past 
several weeks but on April 19th we will have to say goodbye and welcome back Ms. Mackenzie Dupre 
who will be finishing the school year in grade 2. 
 
Pitch-in Day will be on April 30th, we will be cleaning up our school grounds and surrounding 
neighborhood. 
 
Have a great break and let’s hope the Easter Bunny brings chocolates as well as some heat! 
 
Jaret Nelson 
Principal  

 
               

 
 

Dropping off students in our Parking Lot continues to be 
a problem.  We are trying our best to keep your children safe.  
In saying so please drop off your child on 4th street or on 13th 
avenue.  Thank You! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


